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January 6, 2010

Duke Spinelli 

Greenville Spinners

PO Box 1073

Greenville, SC  29602

Dear Duke,

When the typewritten message is added to a letterhead, it should have a balancing effect on the design elements of that letterhead. So actually, the person who types the letter completes the letterhead design with the typing format.

We believe that the contemporary format shown here contributes to the visual balance of the page and thus enhances the design; paragraphs are not to be indented in this format.

As this sheet demonstrates, the correspondence should always be typed using the elements on the page as points of reference.

Sincerely,

Charles Lyle

Copia Design
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